
April 28, 2019 
Good Afternoon Families, 
 
I hope you are enjoying the beautiful weekend weather. The students worked so 
hard this past week. In math, we continue to practice place value. I was so 
proud of the class as they confidently completed their mid-module assessment. 
They did a wonderful job and now the class is using their knowledge to solve 
addition and subtraction problems. In language arts, students worked on their 
r controlled vowel words. We strengthened our understanding of adjectives, 
too. The class loves poetry and, as we explore it more, they are understanding 
different elements of poetry. This week, the students learned about 
onomatopoeia and created onomatopoeia word art. Students also learned 
about alliteration as we read silly tongue twisters and read the story Some 
Smug Slug. In science, students began created their 3D insect models.  
 
Next week, students will be learning about other ways to make the long o 
sound. We will continue to examine alliteration in poetry and write some of our 
own alliterations. We will also be using our 5 senses to write poetry. Students 
will continue to apply their place value understanding in math. In science, 
students will learn about presenting their project and practice presenting to 
their classmates.  
 
 
As we move into May, some days will be early dismissal for all students, due to 
assessments and other events. This information is also available on the school 
website. 
 
Important Dates 
The Week of May 5th- School Staff Appreciation Week 
Tuesday, May 7th- Early Dismissal Day for all 
Thursday, May 16th- Principal's Coffee Chat, 8:15am in the Library, Early 
Dismissal Day for all (Open House) 



May 20th- May 24th, May 31st- Early Dismissal for all, End of Year 
Assessments 
Tuesday, May 28th- Early Dismissal Day for all 
Thursday, May 30th- Early Dismissal Day for all 
 
Have a wonderful evening! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Sarkany 
 


